
 
 
 
 
 

Fall 2020 Newsletter 
www.jesseswishfoundation.org 

 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
We were recently reminded of our roots as a non-profit when we received yet another 
testament to Jesse’s loving and caring heart. As most of you know, Jesse originally 
formed Jesse’s Wish to help his friends in treatment. We received a message from one 
of his closest elementary school friends, Matty, who was unable to attend our 
30th celebration. After meeting for lunch and posting a picture together, many others 
shared their own memories with Jesse. What a joy to be reminded of why we do what 
we do in carrying on his wish. We know he’d be extremely proud! Thank you all for 
keeping Jesse’s legacy alive. 
 
We mailed a second gift to six-year-old Elijah who continues to battle Neuroblastoma for 
more than half his life. He asked for a Nintendo Switch and was elated to receive it. 
 
Ja’Myah was recently diagnosed with ALL Leukemia at seven-years-old. She is being 
treated at Children’s Hospital of Savannah. Jesse’s Wish gifted her a box filled with 
toys. 
 
We sent gifts for various age groups to the Charleston Ronald McDonald House and to 
the Medical University South Carolina (MUSC) Shawn Jenkins Children’s Hospital’s 
new playroom. We will be helping at least one family per month through MUSC. The 
Child Life Manager at Memorial Health Children’s Hospital of Savannah greeted us with 
extreme gratitude for our donations. 
 
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!  
Remember there is always something to be grateful for. 
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